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It has been a successful start to the new term and the children have settled really well into their new classes and routines.
Thank you to those of you who attended our ‘Meet the Teacher’ sessions and individual parent’s evenings. These opportunities to talk to the classteacher and find out about your child’s learning are invaluable. We are keen to develop this further throughout the academic year. Diolch
Deputy Headteacher Post
I am delighted to inform you that Mrs Mulley-Jones was appointed as permanent Deputy Headteacher at Gwenfro this week.
I am sure that you will join me in congratulating her on her permanent position.
Attendance 

Whole school attendance is currently 95.5% which was below our target. Please ensure that your children are in school on time as the number of latecomers is still a concern.

We continue to encourage good attendance and punctuality. 
Another Polite Reminder
PARENTS ARE NOT PERMITTED TO PARK ON SCHOOL PREMISES AT ANY TIME OF THE DAY- INCLUDING DROPPING OFF FOR BREAKFAST CLUB. 

Liverpool Museum Trip
Pupils from Year 3 & 4 visited Liverpool Museum yesterday. They really enjoyed the day and were wonderful ambassadors for our school. Da iawn!

Eco Council Visit
The school Eco-Council visited Techniquest Eco Garden earlier this week to generate ideas as to how they would like to develop our woodland area. The visit was very useful and they will now develop a plan for the Spring term.
Dinners
A letter was sent out by catering regarding payments for school dinners. As explained, as of 5th November, Wrexham School Meals Service are unfortunately no longer able to continue allowing parents/carers to run up debts You must ensure that all school meals are paid for in advance. 
Any existing debts must be cleared by that date.  Meals will not be served to pupils whose accounts are in debt, you will need to provide a packed lunch.

If you have any queries, or require assistance in agreeing a payment plan for existing debts, please telephone 01978 315645.

Photographs

TEMPEST will be in school on Monday 12th November for school photographs. Slips have been sent out today- please complete and send in after half term.
Pre school children or those who want family photos with brother/sisters in another school, can come to the hall for 8.15-8.30am.
Harvest Donations

Thank you for your harvest donations. These were delivered to Wrexham Food Bank last week and were gratefully received.
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
Monday 12th Nov– Tempest Photography
Tuesday 13th Nov-
Flu immunisations R-Y6
Fri 23rd Nov- Non-Uniform Day- bring a gift
Friday 30th Nov- Christmas Fair
Thurs 6th Dec- Christmas Bingo

Wed 12th Dec- Christmas Lunch

Thurs 13th Dec- EY Christmas Performance

Fri 14th Dec- Carol Concert- St Giles

W/B 17th Dec- Christmas Parties

Fri 21st Dec- Break up for Holidays
